St. Stephen Middle School
PSSC Minutes (October 11, 2017)

Cheri reviewed the floor plan for the locker room.

Lyndsey reviewed the district PSSC meeting - highlights included timing (length of meeting) and
School improvement plan.

School improvement plan to be presented later in the fall.

Ms. Cousins is looking for volunteers for Halloween hallway, Thursday Oct 26. There will be
family hours and student hours. If available email Ms. Cousins, kayla.cousins@nbed.nb.ca.

Lyndsey how are volunteers secured?

Heather suggested a master volunteer list, of people who may give a couple of hours a year.
Those working with kids must have policy 701 which can be done online.

Lyndsey suggested a class parent who could round up volunteers. On newsletter, a call for parent
rep.

Theatre meeting reviewed the other schools "project binder", still looking for project manager.
General consensus was fundraising needed to begin.

Heather asked about annual tickets sales. Last year’s heat pump, yet to be installed. Considering
a hot tub. Group suggested Air Canada / West Jet gift certificate- Algonquin stay - 5 Kings meal.
Mentality of $2 is easier than spending $5.

Other ideas: fit bits/aces tickets/car detailing/ chance harbour spa/

Heather suggested raffling off new hot item to students. l.e. Tickle Me EImo tickets for $2 a
piece - sold at lunch time breaks etc.

Discussed We Day and and the We Believe SJ event.
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